
Suspect sought in Kings Beach
thefts

Police  are
looking  for
this  person.
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Placer County sheriff’s detectives are looking for a man they
believe stole a vehicle from the parking lot at Bank of the
West in Kings Beach on Sept. 8.

The vehicle was found the next day in Truckee.

Investigators  believe  the  suspect  is  also  responsible  for
additional thefts in the area.

The male suspect has red or light brown hair, a goatee (which
might have been shaved off), is approximately 5-feet-10-inches
to 6-feet tall, weighing between 170 and 190 pounds, and last
seen wearing a blue “Norway” sweat shirt, grey pants, and blue
shoes.

Anyone with information is asked to call 530.581.6320; to
remain  anonymous,  call  Placer  County  Crime  Stoppers  at
800.923.8191.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/09/suspect-sought-kings-beach-thefts/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/09/suspect-sought-kings-beach-thefts/

